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Partnering with God to see lives change,  

one relationship at a time. 

 

mailto:info@wabashfriends.org


Welcome to Wabash Friends Church. We’re glad you’re here! Our purpose is         
partnering with God to see lives change, one  relationship at a time. We are God’s  
family. We are in process. We reach out in relationship. We care for our community.  
We have a heart for the nations. 

THIS WEEK AT FRIENDS CHURCH 

7/25/2021 

WELCOME 

SUNDAY WORSHIP SERVICES // 8:30 & 10:45 AM 
SUNDAY SCHOOL // 9:45 AM 

 
 

N U M B E R S  L A S T  S U N D A Y  

General Giving $12,399 

YTD Income Less Expenses ($10,648) 

Total Worship Service Attendance: 338 
1st: 126, 2nd: 150, Kids: 62, SS: 110 

TUESDAY 
5:30 PM - Prayer Meeting  

Sanctuary 

SUNDAY 
6 PM - Youth Group 

Dawes Residence  

THURSDAY - SUNDAY 
IYM Sessions 

QHC 

Shepherding Ministry 
We are working on a Shepherding ministry 
for those interested in visitation, prayer 
and reaching out to our congregation.  This 
has always been a keystone activity in our 
Church and one of Dave Phillips’ greatest 
gifts.  We would like to encourage and 
train up people in our body to walk along 
those struggling or those unable to                 
physically be with us on Sunday                      
mornings.  If you are interested, please 
connect with Andy Stout 
(andy@wabashfriends.org) or call the 
church office to find out more!  

Newcomers, please join us to get the scoop 
on our church!  This is the first step for you to 
get more connected with our church family. 
Please contact brian@wabashfriends.org with 
any questions.  We look forward to seeing you 
there! 

 Sunday, August 1, 2021 at 12:15 PM  
Roots Coffee Room  - Lunch provided 

Prayer Meeting 
There will be a time of prayer regarding the 
future of the sanctuary renovation on             
Tuesday evenings from 5:30 PM—6:30 PM.  
The purpose of the prayer meeting is to seek 
further clarity from God’s Spirit for us as we 
move forward.  These meetings will continue 
on Tuesdays at this time until those meeting 
feel released from the need to do so.  Please 
come out and spend some time praying with 
and for our church family. 

NEWS & INFO 

      Register your child for Sunday School 
at the Family Center check-in desk on the 
North side of the building.  
      Promotion Sunday will be Sunday, 
August 1st.  When checking in your child 
for Sunday School, if your child is moving 
up to a new Sunday School Class, they will 
be directed to their new class for the next 
year. 
 

kids@wabashfriends.org 

      Fellowship One Update: We are trying 
to update our email and text lists in               
Fellowship One.  If you are not receiving 
messages about youth events, or you are 
and would like to be taken off the list, 
please let us know. 
      The first Bridge gathering is almost 
here!  Bridge will be meeting August 11th 
from 6:30 PM—8:00 PM.  If you are a 5th 
- 8th grader, and would like to be a part of 
Bridge, join us that evening!  Also, we 
would love to take pictures and display 
them of our kids in Bridge.  If you have 
not signed a photo release for your kids, 
please get it signed and give it to Brock or 
bring it to the office. 
      Youth Group will be held at Brent & 
Susan Dawes house this Sunday, July 
25th, from 6 PM - 8 PM!  We will be          
having food, games and we will swim too!  
Fair week is over, so let’s celebrate with a 
pool party!  Food will be provided!  If you 
are driving and plan on staying, please 
park at the church next door so we can 
play basketball in the driveway.  For any 
questions, please contact Brock            
Sizelove. 

Scrip Coordinator Needed                      
for Missions Committee 

Duties Include: 

• Make sure the scrip table is staffed 
each week and be willing to fill in 
when someone is unable to.  

• Keep the scrip box stocked and 
available. Transporting it to and 
from church.  

• Order all scrip cards from Great 
Lake Scrip.  

• Order and pick up all local retailers 
cards.  

• Keep Spread Sheet and track all 
sales and purchases.  

• Make deposit and balance                  
checkbooks.  

• Issue necessary checks.  

• Give reports on how the program is 
doing.  

• At specific times be able to handle 
large orders and sometime deliver 
them to church attenders.  

• Supply church secretary with                
updated information for bulletins 
and overheads.  

 

If you are interested in volunteering for 
this position, please contact Eric Dale at 
eredale@hotmail.com. 

Adult Senior Breakfast 
The next senior breakfast will be on 
Wednesday, August 4th at 8:30 AM at the 
Fried Egg in Wabash with activities to           
follow at Sandy Davis’s home. 

Character Building 
One of our local mission partners,                 
Character Building, has an urgent prayer 
request. They need a teacher for O.J.            
Neighbors elementary starting in               
September. At present this individual 
would be teaching 9 classes, probably on 
Friday. These would be 20-30 minute     
classes for 3rd and 4th graders. If                
interested please contact Bill Burnsworth 
260-571-2896.  
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